
Editorial

Special Three-Page Communications

At a recent meeting, theJACSEditorial Advisory Board discussed the problem of
a small number of communications that require extensive graphics to describe the
work and thus cannot be accommodated with the two-page limit for Communications
to the Editor. On the basis of this discussion, we have decided to accept,for a limited
number of papers that haVe this special requirement of extensiVe graphics, three-
page Communications. Communications that seek to use three pages merely for more
extensive verbiage will not be considered for this exception. Three-page Communica-
tions must be prepared using one of the word processing templates available athttp://
pubs.acs.org/journals/jacsat/jacs•inst.htmland must be preapproved by aJACSeditor
or associate editor before submission for peer-review (please note that no exceptions
to these requirements will be allowed). We expect that most Communications will
continue to be of the two-page form, which are very popular with the readership.
Processing of these two- and three-page Communications will also be expedited if
they are submitted electronically in the pdf format (see previous editorial:J. Am.
Chem. Soc.2000, 122, 1847).
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Editor
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